
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http:/ /staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Erwin Rodriguez 
Deacon: Rev. Sean Gallagher 

Deacon Emeritus: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 
 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

   Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi   Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-887-6472  
Music     
Finance   Dan Callaghan    
Flowers   Kerrin Pillo 
Garden   Judy Seymour 
Knights of Columbus  Nick Kapular  905-622-4969 

Screening Committee      Joann Laviolette joan_dan_frieda@hotmail.com 

   Deacon Sean    sean.gallagher@xplornet.com 

Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  Dan Laviolette  705-887-4149 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

Bobcaygeon   
 
Music   Mary Riley   705-879-2423 
Finance   Michael McPherson    
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-6741 

               Ext. 127 

Knights of Columbus  Nick Kapular  905-622-4969 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-320-2239 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-320-2239 
Maintenance  Dan Laviolette  705-887-4149 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

Contact Nick Kapular 905-622-4969 or 

Dennis Callaghan 705-879-6684 

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca
mailto:joan_dan_frieda@hotmail.com
mailto:sean.gallagher@xplornet.com


 
August 2nd & 3rd, 2025                                                        Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time     

      

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat. Aug 2nd       4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass †  

Holy Mass †  

Sun. Aug 3rd      9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

Holy Mass † John Jackson by Lucy & Mike McPherson  

Holy Mass † 

Wed. Aug 6th              1:00 p.m. BC Holy Mass † 

Thurs. Aug 7th                  9:00 a.m. FF Holy Mass † Ross Abbott by the Abott Family 

                   † For the Intentions of the St. Aloysius Group 

Fri. Aug 8th   9:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † 

Holy Mass † 

Sat. Aug 9th        4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass †  

Holy Mass † For the Intentions of Cheri Boissoin by Jerelyn Forestall  

Sun. Aug 10th       9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

Holy Mass † McKenna Sinden Fleming by Kathy & Ray Tobin  

Holy Mass † 

Let us remember in Our Prayers  

all who are Sick 
 

 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Joseph Ehmann, 

Judith Dann, Helen Vozza, Barbara Gartner, Joan 

Carnevale, Jeff Armstrong, Jose Foot & Giacomo Ames 

Brunello 
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Pat Howards, Patrick 

White, Bob Smith, Erica Dutrieue, Jim Saigeon & Deacon 

Bill Steenburgh   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Desk of the Pastor… 

The book of Ecclesiastes contains wisdom literature written in the ancient Jewish tradition. Our reading from 
Ecclesiastes today declares, “vanity of vanities, all is vanity.” The author sees our earthly pursuits and possessions 
as transitory and ultimately meaningless. Thus, true meaning in life must be found in God, in the awe and wonder 
we are to have before God and in the gifts and treasures found in God’s kingdom. Trying to grasp onto the 
things of the earth and to find ultimate meaning in them, is like trying to chase the wind. The things of the earth 
cannot be pursued for their own sake. Elsewhere in Ecclesiastes, we are told that the key to life is to fear and 
respect God, to follow his commandments and to find joy in the simple gifts that God provides to us.  
 
I want to bring up the topic of stewardship, since stewardship is very relevant to the themes in this Sunday’s 
readings, when our focus in life becomes our material possessions and the accumulation of earthly treasures. 
Paul advice to us is to think about it above what pertains to God’s kingdom, not about what is below. We must 
not forget that our eternal home is in God’s kingdom and so the things we do on earth should be with that end 
in sight. We are to look to God with grateful hearts, since everything that we have received on this earth has 
been freely given to us by God. Through simple acts of thanksgiving we can more fully live out a life of faith and 
a life of stewardship.  
 
One thing that was mentioned at our finance council meeting was that although our attendance at Mass and 
offertory is up, we are financially tight right now. The Diocese reminded us about our alarming low bank account 
balance. This is because of some projects and spending done in the past. So, I want to emphasize to all of you 
the importance of giving to our parish. We are only able to provide services and programs based on our financial 
health and the support of our parishioners. We are thankful to the parishioners who are very committed to 
financially support our parish. All of us need to think about how we financially contribute to our parish, that this 
is a commitment we are called to make as a disciple of Christ. We have been taught by the Scriptures and our 
Church that the Catholic faithful is being obliged to contribute to the needs of the Church, including the needs of 
the parish, works of charity, the apostolate and the support of the Church’s ministers. I think we should all think 
about how God is calling us to do this with our generosity and thanksgiving, not just the minimal amount 
possible. Our Gospel today definitely helps us think about our stewardship of the Church and of our Parish. 
Charity indeed begins at home!  

- Fr. Erwin  

 

 

Summary of Funds Collected July 21st to 27th, 2025 
  

 
 

 

    OLQP  Sunday Offertory       TBA  
  Canada Helps                 $   96.50       
  E-transfer  $     0.00   

  

 

St. Aloysius Sunday Offertory        TBA 
  Canada Helps                 $     0.00    
  E-transfer  $     0.00    
   
Cemetery Fund Collection         TBA  
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We would like to extend our heartfelt 

thanks to everyone who joined us for 

the Cemetery Mass on Sunday, July 27th 

at our parish cemetery in Fenelon Falls. 

Your presence was a beautiful 

testament to the love and respect we 

share for our departed loved ones. 

Through prayer and community, we 

honoured their memory and lifted our 

hearts together in faith and hope. 

We are especially grateful for your 

generosity in supporting the 

maintenance of our cemetery, ensuring 

that it remains a peaceful and 

respectful resting place for those who 

have gone before us. 

May our shared prayers bring comfort 

to the souls of the faithful departed and 

deepen our trust in the promise of 

eternal life. 

Thank you once again for being part of 

this meaningful occasion. 

With gratitude and blessings, 

- Fr. Erwin 

OLQP 
 

Food Bank: The Bobcaygeon Food bank is in need of supplies as the community continues to see a growth in food 

insecurity. They need nutritious non-perishables, healthy snacks, juice, canned fruit, peanut butter. Donations can be 

dropped off at the church, the local grocery stores or at 55 Main Street, Bobcaygeon on Wednesdays between 9:30 

a.m. -11:00 a.m. 

 

St. Aloysius  
 

Ladies Group: Correction – there will be NO August meeting for the Ladies Group.  

The next monthly meeting will be Thursday September 4th after the 9:00 a.m. mass in the Rectory Hall. All new and 

existing members are encouraged to attend! 

 
Vocations, Youth & Campus Ministry  

Special Collection August 3 
 

On May 30th, 2025, Fr. Peter Bissonnette was ordained to the 

priesthood at our Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains! It was a wonderful 

evening filled with so many blessings. As vocations director, I have the 

privilege and responsibility of accompanying young seminarians as 

they journey towards the priesthood. I remember my many 

conversations with Fr. Peter when he was discerning the priesthood 

and now, I see the fantastic results of that dedication; the Diocese of 

Peterborough has a new priest! This work involves visiting and 

mentoring young men as they consider the call to serve as a priest. 

This work, of course, depends on your generosity towards the 

Vocations collection on August 3rd. Please be generous and assist me 

in my work of ensuring more priests will selflessly serve in your parish 

communities!  

 

The Diocesan Youth Office aims to assist parishes in ministering to 

the youth and young adults of our diocese. So far, we have seen the 

wonderful fruits of it: Way of the Cross, In the Footsteps of the Holy 

Canadian Martyrs walking pilgrimage, World Youth Day, attendance at 

Steubenville and Renew Conferences, and Catholic young adult 

ministries happening in many places. We also seek to assist smaller 

parishes with resources, both personnel and financial, in providing for 

their young people. Please assist me in this work by contributing 

towards the Youth Special Collection on August 3rd! Together, we will 

help bring Christ to the new generation of Catholics in our diocese.  
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Chair, Hatha & Yin Yoga 
Classes Tues, Wed and Thurs 

                             Ask about Somatic Movement 
 

Call 705-928-3941  
Email: pguzzi@bell.net  

 

 

 

NOW OFFERING 

Precision Digital Dentures 

Canadian Dental Plan 

Support Our Parishes’ Capital Projects  
Monthly Collection 

 

St. Aloysius and Our Lady Queen of Peace are in urgent need of support to maintain 
and improve our church buildings. As small parishes, keeping up with necessary repairs 

and ongoing maintenance has become increasingly difficult. 
 

To help address this challenge, we are launching a Monthly Capital Projects 
Collection on the last Sunday of each month. All funds raised will go directly toward 

essential improvements and repairs at both parishes. 
 

Next Collection Date: August 30th & 31st 
 

We invite you to prayerfully consider making a monthly contribution to this important 
initiative. Your generosity will help ensure that our churches remain welcoming, safe 

and beautiful places of worship for years to come. 
 
Let us work together to preserve our faith communities — every gift makes a difference. 

 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the future of our parishes. 

Add your donation to the collection basket using the envelopes provided at each parish. 
Include your personal information to receive a donation receipt. 

 

Join Us for First Friday Mass & 
 Devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

Beginning August 1st 
 

Fr. Erwin warmly invites all parishioners to participate in the First 

Friday Mass each month, followed by a Holy Hour of Devotion to the 

Sacred Heart of Jesus and the Blessed Sacrament. 
 

🕊 When:  Every First Friday of the Month 

     Where:  Both Parish Churches 

   What:  Mass followed by One Holy Hour of quiet  
prayer, adoration and devotion 

 
Let us grow together in love and reverence for the Sacred Heart of 

Jesus and deepen our faith through this powerful devotion. 
 

"Behold this Heart which has so loved men..."  
– Jesus to St. Margaret Mary 

 
All are welcome! Come and be blessed! 

 

 


